
 
 
 
 

BRIEFING – SECOND CHANCE PELL GRANTS FOR INCARCERATED STUDENTS 
 
On Wednesday, February 13, the Association of Community College Trustees, American Association of 
Community Colleges, and Los Angeles Community College District will hold a lunch briefing to discuss 
the benefits of postsecondary education for incarcerated individuals and federal policy options to 
expand postsecondary access for this population. Additionally, speakers will discuss recent experiences 
and preliminary outcomes from the Department of Education’s Second Chance Pell Grant experimental 
sites initiative.  
 

Wednesday, February 13, 2019 
12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

2168 Rayburn House Office Building 
Lunch will be provided 

 
Featured Speakers: 
 
o Sean Addie, Director of Correctional Education, U.S. Department of Education 
o Ruth Delaney, Program Manager, Vera Institute of Justice 
o Mike Fong, President of the Board of Trustees, Los Angeles Community College District 
o Shon Holman, Student, East Tennessee State University 
o Connie Hornbeck, Chair of the Board of Directors, Association of Community College 

Trustees; Trustee, Iowa Western Community College 
o Dr. Sandra Kurtinitis, Chair of the Board of Directors, American Association of Community 

Colleges; President, Community College of Baltimore County, MD 
o Molly Lasagna, Executive Director, Tennessee Higher Education Initiative  
o Dr. Daniel J. Phelan, President, Jackson College, MI 

 

 
 
 
For additional information contact Jennifer Stiddard from the Association of Community College 
Trustees – jstiddard@acct.org 
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